Dmshy Safety

A MESSAGE FROM ROYAL FRESHWATER BAY YACHT CLUB &

Construction Hazards

Construction of the new Dinghy Clubhouse has
commenced and it is very important that sailors do not
enter the construction site and keep outside the
established barricades and fences at all times. Please be
aware that there are many construction hazards,
particularly trucks and other heavy vehicles travelling to
and from the site and the unloading of equipment and
building materials. The construction will have an impact
on our day to day dinghy activities and we will have to
make changes as required to ensure we are kept safe and
out of harm’s way. If there are any safety concerns or
issues during the construction, please inform the staff or
coaches.

Spo‘r the Hazard
Assess the Risk

Make the Change
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